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In This Issue ...

Ongoing developments in Ukraine aside, the big business news headline this week
was the SEC's anticipated announcement of new climate-related risk disclosure
rules. As expected, the SEC got everyone's attention, which was probably one of
the chief motivators in the first place. The proposals are significant and represent a
genuine departure from current disclosure standards. We take a look at those
proposals in our "In Depth" article this week.

Our "Take Five" commentaries this week are quite eclectic, with coverage of news
out of the CFPB, the Federal Reserve Board and elsewhere. There's also another
insightful look at the new federal LIBOR legislation. We think these items are worth
your review.

We welcome your comments and questions. Just write to us here.

Daniel Meade & Michael Sholem
Co-Editors, Cabinet News and Views
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